
 Great Whelnetham CE Primary School 
Stanningfield Road, Great Whelnetham, Bury St Edmunds, IP30 0UA 

 (01284) 386203 

Executive Head Teacher – Mrs. Claire Flatman 
Head of School – Mr Bobby Varela 

office@greatwhelnethamprimary.org.uk 

                                                                                                                Website: www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School is part of the All Saints Schools Trust. 

A charitable company limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales. Company Number: 11216388 

                                                                                                                                                                         
 

 

10th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am excited to be able to invite you to a Maths Open Morning happening in school next 

week, on the morning of Tuesday 17th October. 

This will start with a short presentation in the Hall from 9.15am when I will be able to update 

you on new initiatives I am starting this year for Maths at Great Whelnetham, as well as an 

explanation of how we aim to teach Maths in our lessons through the White Rose resources.   

Then, you will have the chance to go to your child’s Maths lesson and get first hand taste of 

those resources in action and getter a better understanding of what an actual Maths lesson 

looks like.  This will be from 9.30-10.30am. 

The PTFA have kindly agreed to provide some teas and coffees from 9.00am in the Hall so 

that you can come straight from drop-off into the Open Morning. 

I hope that as many of you as possible will take this chance to find out more about the 

amazing teaching and learning that has been happening in your child’s classroom.  Some 

fantastic progress has been made in Maths at our school, and it would be great to get your 

support in taking this even further this year. 

Thanks, and I look forward to seeing you in school next week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sam Sharp 

Maths Co-ordinator 


